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STATEMENT FROM BRONX DISTRICT ATTORNEY DARCEL D. CLARK ON 

SWEARING-IN OF GOVERNOR KATHY HOCHUL  
  

 

“Congratulations and best wishes to Kathy Hochul, making history as the first 

woman governor of our great state. I believe she will rise to the many extraordinary 

challenges we face right now. On her first day on the job, she has shown leadership and 

transparency, and the willingness to make tough choices, to serve the people of New York 

State as we move forward through difficult times.  I look forward to working with her to 

improve our Bronx community.” 
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